
 

Join us during patient 

“rounds” for your child  
At Children’s Hospital of Wisconsin in Neenah we 

value parents as essential members of their 

child’s health care team. We are committed to 

share information and involve you in care 

decisions during your child’s hospitalization. 

Many caregivers are involved in each child’s 

care. It is important that all caregivers share 

information so the best and safest care can be 

delivered to each child. The information gathering 

to share information, known as “rounds” or 

“rounding”, takes place at various times on each 

inpatient unit. Ask your child’s nurse when the 

next care team rounding will occur for your child. 

Doctors, nurses and other care providers meet to 

discuss each child’s care plan. Parents are 

welcome to be present and participate in our 

rounds when the team comes to your child’s 

bedside. 

If there is anything you do not understand, please 

ask questions. Remember that every question 

or concern you have is important! We 

encourage you to ask questions and share any 

information you have learned or observed 

regarding your child at any time—not just during 

rounds—with any member of your child’s care 

team. 

 


